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WEST is the parent organization for Walberta Park & Cherry Road Schools. Each year, WEST 
distributes a printed directory of students, their teachers and an option for student contact 

information. Many families find the directory useful when arranging play dates, carpools, etc. 
This is your ONLY opportunity to share your contact information; the school cannot release it. 

The directory includes class lists provided by the school; therefore, all student names/teachers are 
included. If you prefer not to have your personal contact information published, you will be able 

to indicate this. 
 

 
 

This year, families can submit the Student Directory form through Google Forms to help WEST 
get the directory distributed to families earlier in the school year. 

Please copy the link below into your browser: 
 

https://goo.gl/forms/Yq5U8EHtWeDNtLdg1 
 

Response Deadline: September 21st 
Please be aware that responses entered after the deadline may not be included 

in the final published directory. 
 

 
 
The directory is for the exclusive use of Cherry Road & Walberta Park School families and is not 

to be used for solicitation purposes. 
 

WEST hopes this Student Directory facilitates connections among students and fosters a sense of 
community. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Elena Tjaden (WEST board member) at 

WESTparentorg@gmail.com 
 
 

Thank You! 


